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ISSUE: NYC HOUSING DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION  

On Wednesday, May 19, 2010 Senator Huntley held her second town hall meeting at Baisley

Houses. Michael Kelly, NYCHA General Manager, Carolyn Jasper, NYCHA Director of

Queens/Staten Island Management Department joined Senator Huntley to listen to the

concerns of the residents. Several key concerns were mistreatment of tenants by

management, lack of repairs, the poor condition of playground courts, and the lack of a

community center. At the end of the meeting many of the residents felt their concerns

would be acted upon.
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